
The end of the calendar year is almost
here - it is hard to believe! 
As I take a look back at the first few
months of school - I am one proud
Principal! Our students have grown so
much! They know how to work hard
but also recognize the importance of
having fun and celebrating our
successes! As we enter 2023, stay
Paw-sitive Bulldogs - we will keep
going and keep growing!

2022, that's a wrap! 

Dr. Moore, Principal 

12/7 - Bingo For Books (4th and 5th
grades)@5:00 p.m. in the RP
cafeteria

12/13 - Winter Program (2nd and 4th
grades)@6:00 p.m. at NPHS & 
Body Safety Parent/Guardian Night
@6:00 p.m. at RP.

12/14 - Body Safety Presentation

12/20 - Winter Parties & Grading
Period Ends

12/21-1/4- Winter Recess - No School

1/4 - Teacher Work Day

1/5 - Students Return Back to School

A MESSAGE FROM 
DR. MOORE

CHECK IT OUT!

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our district's
updated website

Come work with us! Click here to view  
employment opportunities at NPUSC. 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/


WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?-STEM DAY!
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Build a Boat








Lego Bridge Building Challenge






The Floor is Lava!


 

Snowball Fight Popsicle Stick

Catapult





WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?-STEM DAY!
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Balloon Car








Straw Airplane



Thank you, D.A. Dodd, for

your generous donation. You
helped make STEM day

possible for our students. We
appreciate the support of

our community.







GET TO KNOW US
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Special Education Team
(left to right)

Mrs. Abby Howard
Mrs. Kara Mamazza

Mrs. Monika Scutchfield









4th Grade Team
(left to right)

Mrs. Michele Kenaga
Mrs. Kristina DeMeyer
Mrs. Nicole McClure








RTI and Title 1 Team
(left to right)

Mrs. Kelly Jarka
Mrs. Lisa Smiertelny
Mrs. Gabriela Post
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January PTO Meeting- Tuesday, January
10th @3:30 in the Rolling Prairie Library

If you would like to contact our PTO,
please email them at
rollingprairiepto@gmail.com

Click Here to like our Facebook page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The Bulldogs

FAMILY FRIENDLY
SCHOOL

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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Please click here to complete the Indiana
Department of Education [IDOE] Family
Friendly School survey. 

For the drop down menus, please select:
School Name:
4693 Rolling Prairie Elementary School
School Corporation:
4805 New Prairie United School Corp 

Please know that this survey is
anonymous. We appreciate your input as
we work toward pursuing the Family
Friendly School Designation through the
IDOE. 

Each year, Rolling Prairie Elementary
School students receive instruction

on body safety. Sara Hoyt,
Dunebrook Public Education

Coordinator, will present the content
of our body safety presentation on
Wednesday, December 14th. There

will be an in-person
parent/guardian night on Tuesday,

December 13th at 6:00 p.m. at Rolling
Prairie Elementary School. 

BODY SAFETY

GO COUGARS!
On Tuesday, New Prairie High
School students visited all three
elementary schools. NPHS mascot,
Charlie the Cougar, led a parade
around our school. Rolling Prairie
students were excited for this
special visit. It was great to cheer
for and support our fellow NP
students. 

https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO
https://www.jotform.com/210636394920961

